
 

 
Suite 15.02, Level 15, 135 King Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 
12 October 2022 
 
 
 
Mr Peter Cochrane 
Commissioner 
Independent Planning Commission 
 
 
Dear Peter 
 

Martins Creek Quarry Project (SSD-6612) 
 

IPC CASE NUMBER: P-12347-20 
 
I refer to my letter to you dated 5 September 2022, in which I appointed you to the Panel for 
the above case.  
 
Given the changed timing of this case and the resultant scheduling conflicts, I have, at your 
request, now withdrawn your nomination to this Panel as of the date of this letter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mary O’Kane 
Chair 


